
 
Dirk A. Stapleton, President, Harry S. Truman Chapter, Sons of the American Revolution, 603 N.E. 

97th Terrace, Kansas City, MO, 64155.  My e-mail address is: dirkastapleton@msn.com 

The next meeting of the Harry S. Truman Chapter is on the second Saturday of December; 

December 11th at 9:15 AM at M&I Bank [Mitchell and Ilsley Bank, 18811 Valley View Parkway, 

Independence, MO].  The web address of the Harry S. Truman Chapter is 

http://www.hstchapter.com.  Please visit this site for a lot of good information. 

 

Minutes of the Harry S. Truman Chapter, Missouri Society 

Sons of the American Revolution 

305th Meeting 

November 13th, 2010 

9:15 AM. 
 
Call to Order: President: Dirk A. Stapleton, on Saturday, November 13th, 2010, called the Regular 

Monthly Meeting to order at 9:15AM at the Mitchell and Ilsley Bank, 18811 Valley View Parkway, 
Independence, MO.  

Invocation: The invocation was given by President Dirk A. Stapleton. 
Presentation of Colors: Compatriots Robert L. Grover and David McCann presented the colors. 
Pledge of Allegiance: Compatriot George DeLapp led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
The SAR Pledge: The SAR Pledge was given by Compatriot Chester I. Bare. 
Introductions: SAR Compatriots present were James Nail, Dr. Chester I. Bare, Brian Smarker, David 

McCann, Courtney Y. Sloan, Paul D. Toms, George DeLapp, Robert L. Grover, Dale Crandell, James 
G. Walden, James K. Walden, William Hartman, Donald Lewis, Harry Dexheimer, and Dirk 
Stapleton.  Guests:  Guest speaker Kathy Lee.  Total present: 16 people.  15 members and 1 guest.   

Roll Call of Officers: Present were:  President Dirk A. Stapleton; Vice President James Nail; Secretary 
Paul D. Toms; Treasurer Courtney Y. Sloan, Registrar-Genealogist David McCann; Chancellor 
George DeLapp; Surgeon Dr. Chester I. Bare; Historian Brian Smarker; Sergeant-at-Arms Donald 
Lewis, and Honorary Vice-President William Hartman.  Officers that were not present for this 
meeting were Chaplain Romie E. Carr who was excused from the meeting.  

 

http://www.hstchapter.com/


Program:    
 1.  President Dirk Stapleton presented Compatriot James Kendall Walden with a Supplemental 

Certificate on his patriot ancestor, Phillip Bushong.  President Stapleton also presented Compatriot 
James Kendall Walden with his Harry S. Truman Chapter Coin.  Congratulations to Compatriot 
Walden ! 

 2.  Per request of Compatriot Donald Lewis, President Stapleton presented Compatriot Lewis, with 
a NSSAR Membership Certificate for his son Michael Lewis, who is a member of the Independence 
Patriots.  Compatriot Donald Lewis is a member of the Independence Patriots and dual member of 
the Harry S. Truman Chapter.  Since Compatriot Michael Lewis is unable to attend SAR meetings, 
President Stapleton accommodated Compatriot Donald Lewis’s request.  The Harry S. Truman 
Chapter would also like to thank President James Scott, Independence Patriots, in accommodating 
this request.   

 3.  President Stapleton presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Mr. John Bucher, M & I Branch 
Manager, for his support in allowing the Harry S. Truman Chapter to conduct monthly business 
meetings at their branch location.  President Stapleton also presented Mr. Bucher with a Harry S. 
Truman Chapter Coin.   
4.  Ms. Kathy Lee was our guest speaker at the November 13, 2010 meeting.  Ms. Lee is the 
Veterans Service Officer (VSO) for the Department of Missouri Veterans of Foreign Wars of the 
United States.  Ms. Lee discussed current topics that veterans are facing, and also provided 
information on pension benefits and entitlements to both veterans and surviving spouses of 
veterans.  Ms. Lee is a veteran of the Vietnam War, and provided some of her experiences during 
this period.   Ms. Lee also provided her point of contact information and handouts to members.  A 
Certificate of Appreciation was presented to Ms. Lee after the program.  In addition, President Dirk 
Stapleton presented Ms. Lee with a Harry S. Truman Chapter Coin.  The Harry S. Truman Chapter 
really appreciates her attendance as guest speaker.  A motion was made by Compatriot Grover and 
seconded by Compatriot DeLapp, that $50.00 be donated to the Veterans Administration to assist 
veterans.  The motion carried.  The check was presented to Ms. Kathy Lee, in order for her to 
present the gift to the VA.  

Secretary’s Report:  Motion by David McCann, seconded by Jim Nail that the minutes be approved.  The 
motion carried.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer Courtney Y. Sloan provided the October 2010 Treasurer Report.  Motion 
by Paul Toms, seconded by Brian Smarker that the Treasurer Report be approved.  The motion 
carried.  In addition, several members have paid their dues for 2011.  Membership cards were 
passed out to these individuals.  MOSSAR is encouraging all members to pay their dues early if 
possible.  Membership dues are due by December 31st, 2010.  Treasurer Sloan stated that all 
Membership Dues have been mailed and has requested that all dues be paid by the December 31, 
2010 deadline.  If you have not received your dues, please contact Treasurer Sloan.  In addition, 
President Stapleton provided members with the MOSSAR Life Membership application.  Members 
desiring MOSSAR Life Membership must be a NSSAR Life Member prior to submitting the MOSSAR 
Life Membership application.  The MOSSAR Life Membership application is attached.  President 
Stapleton also provided members with the current Harry S. Truman Chapter Membership roster, 
which is dated October 30, 2010.  Please let President Stapleton know if corrections are necessary 
on the membership roster. 

Officer’s Reports:   
1.  Vice-President Nail reported that the guest speaker in December will be Mr. John Mark 
Lamberetson, who will be speaking at the December 11, 2010 meeting.  Mr. Lamberetson is the 
Director of the National Frontier Trails Museum in Independence.  His topic will be on the frontier 
heritage of the Independence area.  MOSSAR President Clifford Olsen is scheduled to conduct the 
Officer Oath at the Officer Installation in January 8, 2011.  He will also be our guest speaker.  In 
addition, if any member would like to conduct a presentation on their Patriot Ancestor, please 
notify Vice-President Nail to schedule a meeting date.  President Nail will continue to contact 
prospective guest speakers.  

 2.  Registrar-Genealogist David McCann reported that we have six new approved applications.  
There are six new pending applications.  In addition, there are three pending supplemental 
applications.  Currently, we have 52 Active members and six Prospective members. 

 3.  A)  Historian Brian Smarker stated he was busy working on the Yohee Yearbook, taking photos 
of various events including chapter meetings, Color Guard events, etc.  Please submit any photos, 
articles, etc. on Harry S. Truman Chapter events or members to Historian Smarker.  Please let 
Historian Brian Smarker know if you would like to view previous Harry S. Truman Chapter 
Yearbooks, and he will bring them to a future meeting. 

Officer’s Reports (Continued):   



           B)  President Stapleton presented Historian Brian Smarker with a directory on the Fort Osage 
Pioneer Cemetery, which is titled “Sibley (Fort Osage) Pioneer Cemetery 1809-1989”.  The Fort 
Osage Pioneer Cemetery is located south of Fort Osage in Sibley, MO.  This directory was published 
by the Harry S. Truman Chapter, in which it was compiled by edited by Harry S. Truman Chapter 
Compatriot Harry Dexheimer.  Compatriot Dexheimer  and his wife Inez M. Dexheimer, were able to 
write the directory from his field notes.  The directory contains information on the history of the 
oldest cemetery in Jackson County.  The manuscript provided an overview of the many remarkable 
people who are interred in this historic cemetery, the earliest being soldiers who were stationed at 
Fort Osage in 1810.  During the winter of 1819-1820, over forty soldiers sickened by scurvy arrived 
at Fort Osage, a fort and factory trading post located by the Missouri River in Jackson County, 
Missouri. Despite attempts to save them, all the soldiers died. The soldiers stationed at Fort Osage 
dug a trench grave for the dead, creating a large unmarked mass grave.  Historian Smarker will 
maintain this manuscript in the Harry S. Truman Chapter archives for future reference.  Compatriot 
Dexheimer provided comments at the meeting on his efforts to prepare this manuscript.  
Compatriot Dexheimer and Historian Smarker were present for the presentation and photos taken 
after the presentation. 
4.  Color Guard report:  Color Guard Commander Robert Grover reported on recent events that the 
Harry S. Truman Chapter Color Guard participated in the past month.  Some of these events 
included the Trail to Fort Osage DAR Marker Ceremony, at the Fort Osage Education Center in 
Fort Osage, Missouri, on Sunday, October 31, 2010.  Members of the WWII Veterans Honor Flight 
were also greeted at the Kansas City International Airport on Wednesday, November 3, 2010. Color 
Guard Commander Grover stated that the Harry S. Truman Chapter Color Guard also attended the 
Vietnam Memorial Service, 43rd & Broadway, Kansas City, MO. on Veterans Day.  A Flag Certificate 
was presented to Gary and Sue Adcock by the Harry S. Truman chapter Color Guard on Veterans 
Day.  Also, please see the enclosed November 2010 Color Guard report for upcoming and past 
events for 2010.  President Dirk Stapleton presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Compatriot 
Grover, in recognition to him for attending the Vietnam Memorial Service event.  The Certificate of 
Appreciation was provided by Chapter 317, Heart of America Chapter, Vietnam Veterans of 
America.  In addition, Compatriot Grover also presented President Dirk Stapleton with a Certificate 
of Appreciation for his attendance in this event. 

Committee Reports: 
      1.  Awards Committee – Awards Committee Chairperson Romie Carr.  No report.  Compatriot Carr 

issued ROTC Award Packets to Compatriot Grover at the MOSSAR Quarterly Meeting on Saturday, 
October 30, 2010.  In addition, if you know of any commercial business or individual that displays 
the American Flag properly, and you feel they deserve a Flag Certificate, please contact Compatriot 
Romie Carr or President Dirk Stapleton.   

 2.  Boy Scout Scholarship Committee – Vacant.  President Dirk Stapleton will send additional 
applications to representatives of local Councils in the Kansas City area.  Boy Scout Eagle 
Scholarship nominations for 2010, need to be submitted by the deadline date of January 15, 2011.  
Please contact President Dirk Stapleton if you would like to volunteer with this program as a 
Committee Chairperson. 

 3.  Veterans Liaison – Vice-President Jim Nail reported that he appreciated Ms. Kathy Lee as the  
 guest speaker from the VFW Veterans Service Office (VSO) at the November 2010 meeting.  Vice-

President Nail also reported on local activities that were held by Veterans organizations on 
Veterans Day, as well as the restaurants and various stores that are showing their support for 
veterans. 

 4.  M. Graham Clark Teacher of the Year Award Committee – Compatriot Don Lewis is the 

committee chairperson for this award.  The Chapter has received the official request for the 2010 
nomination, from Compatriot Bragg Stanley, concerning the M. Graham Clark Teacher of the Year 
Award.  Compatriot Lewis stated he has contacted Mr. Fleck concerning his nomination for this 
award and is awaiting Mr. Fleck’s reply.  President Stapleton stated he will also follow up with Mr. 
Fleck to see if he is interested in this nomination.    The deadline date to submit the M. Graham 
Clark Teacher of the Year Award for 2010 is January 15, 2011.  

 5.  Officer Nominations Committee –  Vice-President Jim Nail is the committee chairperson for this 
committee.  Vice-President Jim Nail stated that he has received several nominations for Officer 
positions.  He encourages all members to become more active in our chapter, and to pursue a  

 position as an Officer.  The deadline date to submit a new slate of 2011 Officer Nominations was 
November 13, 2010.  An Election of 2011 Officers is tentatively planned for December 11, 2010, 
and the Installation of 2011 Officers is tentatively planned for January 8, 2011. 

Committee Reports (Continued): 



6.  Fourth of July Luncheon Committee – Vice-President Nail provided an update concerning the 
plans for the 2011 Fourth of July Luncheon.  The 2011 Fourth of July Luncheon will be on Saturday, 
June 25th, 2011 at 11:45 AM.  Vice-President Nail reported that Ophelia’s does not have a private 
room to conduct this luncheon.  Vice-President Nail suggested that V's Italiano Ristorante  
10819 East 40 Highway, Independence, MO 64055; has two rooms and will allow us more time to 
set up earlier in the morning prior to the luncheon.  Vice-President Nail will follow up with this 
restaurant for additional information concerning menu selection, pricing of menu items, and room 
availability.  In addition, Vice-President Nail is in the process of contacting potential guest 
speakers to be considered for this event.  President Stapleton stated that we need to finalize our 
plans by March 2011 if possible.   
7.  Service Projects Committee – Vacant.  President Stapleton discussed that there may be an 
opportunity for the Harry S. Truman Chapter to conduct a service project at the Franklin Cemetery 
on Old Blue Mills Road, in Independence, MO.  Revolutionary War Patriot John Franklin, Sr., is 
buried in this cemetery.  His grave marker is in need of repair, as it is in several pieces.  President 
Stapleton discussed of several possibilities including the request of a VA Grave Marker, since the 
original grave marker is deteriorated.  In addition, a grave marker dedication could possibly be 
planned for the spring or summer of 2011, if the restoration is successful.  Additional research and 
documentation on Revolutionary War Patriot John Franklin, Sr., is needed before the project can be 
approved and completed by the Harry S. Truman Chapter.  Documentation is still pending.  
President Stapleton has requested Independence Pioneers Regent Joann Walker for additional 
information and coordination for this event.  Compatriot Grover also mentioned that a future 
service project should be considered for Revolutionary War Patriot William Moore, on a farm 
formerly known as the Grinter Farm in Lee's Summit, MO.  The farm is now owned by Hans Dierks.  
This cemetery is North of the new Jackson County Neurological Center on Little Blue Road, about 
300 feet and over the dividing fence.  It is surrounded by a chain-link fence, and is about 60 x 100.  
In 1989, there was only one monument in the enclosure: 

Moore, William, b: 1757, d: 1843 
Revolutionary Soldier 
Enlisted Feb. 14, 1776 in Col. Morgan's Virginia Regiment 
(handsome D. A. R. marker at grave) 

8.  Harry S. Truman Chapter Web Site Committee – Compatriot Dale Crandell provided a report 
concerning the Chapter web site in promoting REVOLUTIONARY WAR SOLDIERS IN NORTHWEST 
MISSOURI.  This web site recognizes American Revolutionary War soldiers buried within 100 Miles 
of the Kansas City geographical area.  We have a lot of work remaining.  Compatriot Crandell has 
taken on the project to scan photos and type biographical information for these patriots.  In the  
near future, additional site visits will be scheduled to visit gravesites of patriots in order to gain 
more information and take photos of the grave markers.  Compatriot Grover, Compatriot Smarker,  
Compatriot Crandell, and Compatriot Stapleton have volunteered to conduct these site visits.  It is 
our hope and aspiration, that electronic media, such as DVD’s, can be distributed to the NSSAR,  
MOSSAR, and the local community.  In addition, any Compatriot interested in adding information on 
their ancestor, should contact President Dirk Stapleton.  There is a web page specifically dedicated 
to members of the Harry S. Truman Chapter and their Revolutionary War ancestors.  This web site 
provides information on their Revolution War ancestor and their contributions.  This web site is 
located at: http://hstchapter.com/patriots.html.  Finally, the order form for the Name 
Badge/Bar(s), SAR Auxiliary Quilt, and MOSSAR Medal has been added to the Harry S. Truman 
Chapter web page. The website: http://www.hstchapter.com/2013nationalcongress.html 
9.  Harry S. Truman Chapter Publicity Committee – Compatriot Grover reported that he has 
submitted several articles to the Independence Examiner, including the Honor Flight for the WWII 
Veterans who were greeted at Kansas City International Airport, Kansas City, MO Wednesday, 
November 3, 2010.  Harry S. Truman Color Guard members and other attendees were present 
including ten Patriot Guard riders attending along with 75 people at this event.  As the chairperson 
for this committee, Compatriot Grover places information concerning the monthly meeting notice in 
the Independence Examiner.  Compatriot Grover has also setup a SAR display at the Midwest 
Genealogy Center by the doorway.  This is a great display, and we encourage members to please 
see it the next time you are at the Midwest Genealogy Center.   
10.  Josiah Fogg Award Committee –  Historian Brian Smarker, as the Chairperson for this 
committee, is working hard on the Josiah Fogg Award Scoring Sheet, in order to keep monthly 
activities organized.   
 
 
 

http://hstchapter.com/patriots.html
http://www.hstchapter.com/2013nationalcongress.html


Committee Reports (Continued): 
 11.  Book Donation to the NSSAR Library Committee - Vacant.  Compatriot McCann provided a 

recommendation and additional information for the next book donation.  He stated the Chapter 
may want to consider a new book being published here locally.  The book is called “Elmwood 
Cemetery: Stories of Kansas City”, which is a 240-page book, packed with color photographs.  
Proceeds from the sale of the book, priced at $29.95, will benefit the Elmwood Cemetery Society, a 
nonprofit organization that manages the cemetery.  For further information, please see the link at:  
http://pressreleases.kcstar.com/?q=node/40709.  A motion was made and approved that this 
book be approved as an addition book donation.  Per Historian Smarker, four books can be donated 
to the NSSAR Library per year.   Compatriot David McCann stated he will purchase the book and 
request reimbursement at the next meeting.  The book will be sent to the NSSAR Library in 
December 2010. 

Unfinished Business:   
 1. Compatriot David McCann was asked to provide an update on the Name Badges that are for sale 

by the Harry S. Truman Chapter.  Four Name Badges have been sold this past month. Compatriot 
McCann is currently taking orders for Name Badges.  The Name Badges annotate a member’s 
American Revolution ancestor(s), which can be proudly displayed on a coat or jacket.  Please 
contact David McCann at dar-sar@sbcglobal.net for further details.  All profits will be donated to 
the 2013 National Congress in Kansas City, MO.  Please see the website at: 
http://www.hstchapter.com/2013nationalcongress.html 

 2.  President Dirk Stapleton reported that there are approximately 30 Harry S. Truman Chapter 
members who have not received their Harry S. Truman Chapter coin.  All members in good 
standing, with membership dues current, are entitled to the Harry S. Truman Chapter Coin.  
Members are encouraged to attend monthly meetings to receive the coin.  If you are unable to 
attend a meeting in order to receive your coin, please contact President Stapleton at email address: 

dirkastapleton@msn.com.  For information concerning the Harry S. Truman Chapter Coin, please 

visit: http://sarhstchapter.tripod.com/right_frame_hst/right_frame_hst_hst_chapter_coin.html 
 Coins to be given away in the future include: 
       A) Current members in good standing that have not received their coin. 

B) Future new members. 
C) Future guest speakers. 

 3.  President Dirk Stapleton asked Chancellor George DeLapp to review the Harry S. Truman 
Chapter Bylaws at the June 2010 meeting, to see if he had any recommendations for amendments  

 or revisions, since the bylaws should be reviewed periodically.  Chancellor George DeLapp stated 
that he had one recommendation, as an amendment to the bylaws, in regards to email etiquette  

 among each member.  Per the date of 1992, as reflected in the bylaws, the internet and email did 
not exist.  Each member received a copy of the Proposed Amendment Article – Members Conduct in 
the August minutes.  The proposed amendment has been provided to MOSSAR Chancellor Richard 
Bryant for further review and recommendations, prior to any motion to accept this proposed 
amendment.  No response has been received from Chancellor Bryant on his review of this proposed 
bylaw. 

 4.  The next MOSSAR Quarterly meeting will be on Saturday, January 29th, 2011.  The meeting 
location will be located at the Courtyard by Marriott, 3301 LeMone Industrial Boulevard in 
Columbia, MO. The October – December 2010 Quarterly report needs to be submitted by the 
January 15th, 2011 deadline to MOSSAR. 

      5.  The next GWBC (George Washington Birthday Celebration) is Saturday February 19, 2011. 
 For additional information, please see the web site at: http://gwbc.info/default.aspx   
 6.  The 121st MOSSAR State Conference will be on April 29-30, 2011 at the Sheraton Westport 

Chalet Hotel St. Louis, 191 Westport Plaza, in St. Louis, Missouri, 63146.  The phone number is: 
(314) 878-1500.  The Hotel is located just off of I-270; Just south of St. Charles, MO and I-70.  The 

 Room rate will be $89.00 per room.  Additional details will follow on registration.  The Hotel 
website is: http://www.starwoodhotels.com/sheraton/search/hotel_detail.html?propertyID=795. 
7.  The 121st Annual NSSAR Congress will be on Friday, July 8, 2011 - Wednesday, July 13, 2011  
at the Marriot Winston-Salem in Winston-Salem, NC.  For more information, please see link at: 
http://www.ncssar.com/121stNationalCongress/w-s-description.html. 
8.  The 2011 South Central District Meeting will be hosted by the Kansas Society, August 26-27, 
2011 at Overland Park, Kansas.  Location and details will follow at a time closer to those dates.  For  

more information, please go to http://txssar.org/SCD/ 
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Unfinished Business (Continued):   
 9.  President Stapleton states that it is not too early to begin "planning" the ceremony to honor a 

Medal of Honor Recipient buried in the Kansas City area.  The United States Congress has 
designated March 25th of each year as NATIONAL MEDAL OF HONOR DAY, a day dedicated to Medal 
of Honor recipients. (Public Law 101-564).   March 25th was selected as the date because it is the 
date of the first presentation of the award 157 years ago. You can read more about it here at 
http://www.cmohs.org/   If approved by the Harry S. Truman Chapter, the event should be held on 
Friday, 25 March 2011.  We should have approval of the local cemetery in which the ceremony will 
take place.  Compatriot Bill Groth, MOSSAR Chairperson for the Annual Medal of Honor Day, can 
provide a draft proclamation that may be used by local Politian’s, which probably could be issued 
the 1st week or so of March.  Compatriot Groth also has a draft of the ceremony, and the 
Recipient's Citation.  The ceremony can include a rifle salute (contact local government official for 
required permits if necessary) and placing of a wreath.  This is not an inclusive list, but there are 
several Medal of Honor Recipients buried in local cemeteries shown below: 

A.  Mt. Mariah, KC 
B.  Mt. St. Mary, KC 
C.  Union, KC 
D.  Forest Hills, KC (3) 
E.  Blue Springs Cemetery, Blue Springs 
F.  Mt. Olive, Raytown 

10.  Compatriot Bill Groth, MOSSAR Veteran's Chair, has requested Chapters to participate in 
Wreaths Across America.  For the past two (2) years, the Wreaths Across America has been part of 
NSSAR Patriotic Events. The date for 2010 will be:  11 December 2010, with the event beginning at: 
11:00 am CST.  The originators of this event have received SAR's Gold Medal for Citizenship.  The 
nearest State Veteran Cemetery in Missouri where this event be held is in Higginsville, MO.  
Although this will be a scheduling conflict, since the Harry S. Truman Chapter meeting occurs on 
this same day, chapter members are encouraged to attend if possible. 
11.  There has been approximately 18 percent participation from Missouri Compatriots, on donating 
to The Center for Advancing America’s Heritage and the Campaign for New Generations.  To qualify 
for the CAAH streamer, MOSSAR is requesting that MOSSAR members contribute something if your 
budget permits.  Even smaller denominations will always be appreciated.  Please see the CAAH 
contribution form attached.   

New Business:  
 1.  Eligible Harry S. Truman Chapter members are encouraged to complete and submit the SAR 

World War II Veterans Survey.  If you are a WW II veteran, you are requested to complete and 
send the Survey form to MOSSAR Past President Dan McMurray.  Please see the attached SAR 
World War II Veterans Survey. 

 2.  President Stapleton stated that there is a Veteran History Project available to all veterans who 
would like to participate.  The Veterans History project collects and preserves remembrances of 
war veterans and the civilian workers, who supported them.  For additional information, a 
information sheet is attached. 

 3.  President Stapleton also provided additional information from the Kansas City VA Medical 
Center concerning 2010 Medication Copayment rates. 

 4.  The Harry S. Truman Chapter would like to wish a Happy Birthday to members who are 
celebrating a Birthday in the month of November.  Please let President Dirk Stapleton know if we 

have missed anyone.  Happy Birthday gentlemen!  

Dirk Stapleton                          November 05  

John Crandell     November 08  

Paul Toms               November 13 

Brian Smarker                    November 14 

Romie Carr                        November 24 
          The Harry S. Truman Chapter would like to also congratulate the HST Chapter members who 
are celebrating an anniversary of their date of membership with the HST Chapter in the month of 
November.  Best wishes and thank you for your continued support! 

Harry Stewart                         November 05  

Arthur Krebs                    November 10  

George Fairfax              November 18  
 

http://www.cmohs.org/


New Business (Continued):  
5.  Prior to adjourning the meeting, President Dirk Stapleton stated he would like to thank  
everyone for attending the November 2010 meeting.  The next Harry S. Truman Chapter meeting 
will be Saturday, December 11, 2010.  

Motion to Adjourn: It was moved by William Hartman and seconded by David McCann that the meeting 
be adjourned.  The motion carried.  

The Benediction: President Dirk A. Stapleton gave the benediction. 
The SAR Recessional:  The recessional was given by Compatriot Dale Crandell.  
Retirement of Colors: The Colors were retired by Compatriots Robert L. Grover and David McCann. 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2010 Harry S. Truman Color Guard Events 

     

Upcoming CG Events: 
11 Dec Wreaths Across America; Higginsville or Swan Lake 11:00 am 

 

 

CG Events: 

1
st
 Qtr.            one man 

1 -16 IP Mtg.                                                                                                           Grover 

1 -30 MOSSAR BOD Mtg.                                                                                       Grover, Stapleton 

2 – 6 KSSSAR BOG Mtg., Emporia                                                                        Grover 

2 -10 Civil War Round Table, Western MO                                                        Grover   

2 -13 HST Mtg.                 x            Grover 

2 -13 DAR Independence Pioneers, Tea                                                            Grover, Stapleton 

2 -15 President Day, GW Park, KC                                                                       Grover, Stapleton 

          KCTV-5 4:05 pm pictures 

          KMBC-TV 6:10pm pictures and story 

          KSHB-TV 10:09 pm pictures and story 

2 -20 IP Mtg.                                                                                                            Grover 

2 -20 GWBC 24th,  OP, KS                                                                                      Grover, Stapleton 

3 – 1 KSSSAR Roesland Elementary, Roeland Park, KS     Grover 

3 – 5 NSSAR Trustee/Leadership, Louisville      Grover 

3 – 6 NSSAR Trustee/Leadership, Louisville      Grover 

3 -13 HST Mtg.      x   Grover 

3 -13 DAR Little Blue River – Awards       Grover 

3 -17 St. Patrick’s Parade, Blue Springs       Grover 

         3-18 Indep. Examiner, Front page picture & story   

         3-18 Blue Springs Examinet Front page, picture & story 

3 -20 KSSSAR 118th Annual Mtg., Ft Leavenworth, 6” snow    Grover 

3 -20 KSSSAR 118th Annual Mtg. Memorial service     Grover 

3 -20 Leavenworth wreath ceremony.  temp 30, windy, snowing    Grover  

 

18 8  weekends 

 

2nd Qtr.            one man 
4 – 6 Election Day, Voting in Uniform    x   Scott 

4 – 6 Election Day, Voting in Uniform    x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Paul Lutheran Church, 39th St B 8-6  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Paul Lutheran Church  B 8-8  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D William Yates School  B 8-5  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D William Yates School  B 8-5A  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Crossroads Shopping Center    x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Independence Shopping Center   x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Common Center, Indep.    x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Bolger Shopping Center    x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Bolger Shopping Center West   x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 7-1  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 7-2  x    Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-3  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-10, 10A x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-11  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-12,   x    Grover 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-12A, 12B x   Grover 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CG Events: 

2nd Qtr. (cont.)           one man 
 

4 – 6 E D St. Mark Church   B 8-13  x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Sycamore Hills Elementary B 7-8   x   Grover 

4 – 6 E D Christ United Methodist Church B 7-12  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Hill Cumorah Restoration Church B 8-9,   x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Hill Cumorah Restoration Church 9A  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Noland Rd Baptist Church   11  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Noland Rd Bapitist Church  12   x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Luff Elementary   B 7-7  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Midwest Genealogy Center    x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Glendale Elementary  9  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Woods Chapel Methodist church 30 B  x    Grover 

4 – 6  E D Woods Chapel Methodist church 30 C  x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Delta Woods Middle School 41   x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Delta Woods Middle School 81   x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Voy Spears Jr. Elementary 26   x   Grover 

4 – 6  E D Voy Spears Jr. Elementary 30A   x   Grover  

4 – 8  ADEC Conf, Hyatt Regency Crown Center   $150   Grover 

4 -10 HST Mtg.      x   Grover 

4 -13 ROTC Lee’s Summit West, SE Ward Rd      Grover 

4 -17 IP Mtg.         Grover 

4 -21 ROTC Blue Springs South 16th yr – Eileen M Montgomery x    Grover 

4 -22 ROTC Blue Springs High 16th yr – Jacob Belke  x   Grover 

4 -23 120th MOSSAR Conf. Columbia, MO      Grover, Stapleton 

4 -24 120th MOSSAR Conf. Columbia, MO Memorial     Grover, Stapleton 

     Awards     Grover, Stapleton 

     Installation    Grover, Stapleton 

4 -28 ROTC Lee’s Summit North, 401 NE Douglas St     Grover  

4 -30 DAR, Jefferson City 

5 – 1 KSSSAR BOD Mtg.         Grover 

5 – 8 HST Mtg.         Grover 

5 -11 ROTC Hickman Mills , KC       Grover 

5 -15 IP Mtg.         Grover 

5 -15 DAR Hannah Cole Memorial, Boonville   $50   Grover 

5 -15 SAR Pleasant Green Methodist Cemetery      Grover 

5 -29 C.A.R, Kansas City Liberty Memorial, KC      Grover, Stapleton 

5 -30 Floral Hills Cemetery, Raytown, MO   $30   Grover 

5 -31 Kansas City Liberty Memorial, 100 26th St., KC, MO, Parade    Grover, Stapleton 

5 -31 KC Liberty Memorial, 100 26th St., KC, MO, Memorial Service   Grover, Stapleton 

          TV 4 WDAF Fox 4 – 12:00; 6.01; 9.03; 9.58    

          TV 5 KCTV 5 – 5.03; 6.??; 10.08     

          TV 9 KMBC 9 – 5.03; 6.08; 10.10     

5 -31 Vietnam Memorial Service, 43rd & Broadway, Kansas City             Grover, Stapleton 

          TV 4 WDAF Fox 4 –  6.01; 9.03; 9.58     

          TV 5 KCTV 5 – 5.03; 6.??; 10.08     

          TV 9 KMBC 9 – 5.03; 6.08; 10.10     

5 -31 Woodlawn Cemetery, Independence, MO Memorial Service    Grover, Stapleton 

6 – 4 Dedication, Osceola        Grover 

6 -12 HST Mtg.         Grover 

x6 -13 DAR, Longview Memorial Gardens, Raytown, Memorial    Grover, Stapleton 

6 -19 IP Mtg.         Grover 

6 – 27 120th Congress Cleveland, OH       Grover 

6 – 28 Opening         Grover 

6 – 29 Banquet         Grover 

64+19=83 events  11+9=20 weekends $230 35+2=37 

 

 



 

 

3rd Qtr.  
7 - 2 DX Chapter Flag Certificate to Raymore Nursing Home, Raymore, MO   Grover 

7 – 4 Parade, Liberty, MO                   $100   Grover, Stapleton 

7 – 8 Kansas City Explorers, KC       Grover, Stapleton 

7 -16 Kansas City Explorers, KC       Grover   

7-18  Kansas City Explorers, KC       Grover  

7 -25 Kansas City Explorers, KC       Stapleton 

7 -31 MOSSAR BOD Mtg. Columbia        Grover, Stapleton 

8 – 3 Election Day, Voting in Uniform Temp 98   x   Grover 

8 – 3 E D St. Paul Lutheran Church, 39th St B 8-6  x   Grover 

8 – 3 E D St. Paul Lutheran Church, 39th St B 8-8  x   Grover 

8- 14 MoSGA Conference, Jefferson City      Grover 

8- 14 RW Randolph White Grave dedication, Huntsville, MO    Grover 

8- 20 SCD Mtg., N. Little Rock, AR       Grover 

8- 21 SCD Mtg., N. Little Rock, AR       Grover 

9-6 Proclamation Constitution, Independence City Hall     Grover 

         City wide TV 7 6:05 pm   

9-11 Wm Corum Mtg.        Grover    

9-11 Richard Simms Dedication, Kearney      Grover   

9-24 Leadership/Trustee Mtg., Louisville      Grover 

9-25 Leadership/Trustee Mtg., Louisville      Grover 

9-30 Wall That Heals, Blue Springs, MO      Grover 

 

20+83=103 events  6+20=26 weekends  2+37=39  

 

 

4th Qtr. 
10 – 1 Wall That Heals, Blue Springs, MO      Grover 

10 – 3 Wall That Heals, Blue Springs, MO      Grover, Stapleton 

10-14 FCCLA Conf. Belton, MO High School      Grover 

10-16 IP Mtg..         Grover 

10-16 DAR Memorial, Swan Lake Memorial Park     Grover 

10-23 Parade, Sumner, MO        Grover 

10-30 MOSSAR Qtr Mtg, Columbia       Grover, Stapleton 

10-31 DAR, Fort Osage        Grover, Stapleton 

11 – 1 Honor Flight Luncheon, Gladstone      Grover 

11 – 3 Honor Flight to Washington       Grover, Stapleton 

11-11 Vietnam Memorial Service, 43th & Broadway, KC, MO  temp 50   Grover, Stapleton 

11-11 Flag Certificate, N. KC        Grover, Stapleton  

11-13 HST Mtg.      x   Grover 

 

  

 

Pro Patria,  

Robert L. Grover 

Major General 

MOSSAR CG Commander 

 

 

 
 

 


